
1 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Spilsby Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 

Held at Spilsby Surgery  

 

Present:  Dorothy Dobson  (DD) - Chair 

Chris Holmes  (CH) - Vice Chair 

Maureen Jarvis  (MJ) - Member 

   Chris Edwards  (CE) - Member 

Bill Rose   (BR) - Member 

Julie Rajput   (JR) - Member 

Maria Lear   (ML) - Member 

Jason Longstaff  (JL) – Practice Manager 

Cathy Hill   (CH) - Deputy Practice Manager 

 

Apologies:  Gill Clark   (GC) - Member 

Claire Williamson  (CR) - Member 

Jane Strunin   (JS) - Member 

 

DD welcomed everyone to the meeting and wished everyone a happy new year. 

 

1. Apologies:  As listed above. 

 

2. Minutes of previous meeting 

 

The Minutes of the meeting held on 8th November 2023 were approved as a true record 

and signed. 

 

3. Matters Arising from the Minutes 

 

There were no matters arising from the previous minutes. 

 

4. Surgery Development 

JL informed the meeting that there was still no further information on the future of the 

new surgery and that he was still waiting for an updated from the Lincolnshire 

Integrated Care Board (LICB). 

5. Surgery Update 

 

JL updated the meeting on current issues within the practice. 

 

- Flu Campaign – the flu campaign will continue until the end of March 2024.  

Anyone that is eligible is encouraged to obtain a vaccination.  Please contact 
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Reception.  The surgery still has some vaccine available as ell as patients 

being able to obtain them from pharmacies in the area. 

- Prescription ordering line – patients are reminded to order early for Easter 

which is at the end of March this year. 

- Dr Sit has commenced maternity leave and we have managed to retain Dr 

Gertrude until June 2024 to provide some cover. 

- Specsavers are providing an aural toileting service for eligible patients.   

 

6. ICB Update.   

- CH gave the meeting an update on the current issues affecting the ICB and 

patient services. 

 
The next meeting will be held on 13th March 2024 at 7pm at the surgery. 

The meeting closed at 9.10pm  


